Garth Frost

22980 Thirteen Mile Road

St. Clair Shores, MI 48082

(586)285-8745

gfrost@lsps.org
Re: Mr. Nathan Kritikos 2/14/2017
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in response to the request for a letter of recommendation I have received from you.  It is refreshing to observe the development of such a fine individual.  In my experience, the best way to approach new people you may be involved with in some fashion is by affording them the benefit of doubt.  Consideration, empathy, and common sense caring are deserved by all until an individual has done something to instigate doubt in regards to reciprocation.  However, those who manage to demonstrate the necessary maturity to accept others and their respective differences turn out to be the leaders of others.

Once the individual enacts those mature behaviors, confidence rises.  Along with an increased sense of self-worth, the individual is more willing to take risks as they pertain to volunteering behaviors, thoughts, and/or ideas for others to contemplate.  

You are that individual!  I only hope that the majority of my students (present, past, and future) gain the same amount of self-reassurance that you have successfully developed. One cannot succeed, or truly fail in my opinion, without an honest attempt.  The only actual way to fail is to give up trying.  I see less of that in you and it makes me proud.  Keep getting stronger!
Thank you for the kind words, but if you really want to demonstrate gratitude, then no matter what obstacle confronts you, always be willing to look yourself in the mirror, in your own two eyes, and be able to say you have given your best effort.  Remember, there is no such thing as a silent leader, especially when leading one’s self.

Although this is not the typical letter of reference I provide for specific cases such as employment or college applications, I mean every word and as such would provide either or both upon request.
Sincerely,

Garth Frost

